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Memorandum
~ Date: December 13,2010
To: | Professor Cheryl Wright, Family & Consumer Studies
From: Tom Parks, Vice President for Research

Robert Newman, Associate Vice President for Interdisciplinary Studies

Subject: Interdisciplinary Research Grant

On behalf of the Interdisciplinary Research Grant Selection Committee, we would like to
congratulate you on your proposal, “SketchUp™: A Technology Tool to Facilitate Social
Interaction with Children with ASD,” being selected for funding in the amount of
$11,445.00. These funds are available for a single year, beginning February, 2011. Angela
Allen in the Vice President for Research Office will email you an Activity Set Up Request-
Form soon. Once this form is completed, please email the form to angela.allen@utah.edu or
you may also fax the form to her at 5-6212. If you have any questions about the Activity Set
Up Request Form, please contact Angela at 1-7236.

A new proposal for extramural funding, based on the research performed as a result of this
award, is required as part of your final report which will due at the end of your project. We
are eager to be kept informed of the research progress you will be making.

Tfiomas N. Parks, Ph.D. ﬁobert Nejwman, Ph.D.

Vice President for Research Associate Vice President for Interdisciplinary
Studies
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Cc:  Co-Pls: Professor M. Louise Dunn, Division of Occupational Therapy
Professor Scott D. Wright, Gerontology Interdisciplinary Program
Professor Marissa Diener, Family & Consumer Studies
Department Chairs: Professor JoAnne Wright
Dean: ‘David Rudd
Fred Hon, Fiscal Analyst



